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t h r o u g h  a n d  a r o u n d  A l l  S a i n t s

All Saints Members

On Sunday, January 28th, we will be having a Congregational Meeting to discuss and approve
the Financial Plan for 2024 in the sanctuary following the service. It is an important meeting for

our church, so if you are able, we hope you can attend. 

All Saints Lutheran Church Council

Meru Sunday, February 11th 
at All Saints
Submitted by Ron Bohrer

Ron Bohrer recently visited Songoro Lutheran Church, our
partner congregation in Tanzania, with family members. 
This visit included the opportunity to meet several
scholarship recipients, Rev Francis Akyoo, and numerous
meetings with partnership committee members.

A presentation will be offered on “Meru Sunday,” 
February 11th. This presentation will include details of
Songoro members’ lives and their trip to Tanzania. 

The trip included visits to: Songoro Lutheran Church,
Angaza preaching point, Songoro Elementary School,
Songoro Secondary School, Songoro – American Clinic,
and elderly and needy members, Mt Meru Coffe Project,
and other sites within the Diocese of Meru. 

Another trip is planned in 1-2 years.



Book Study
Submitted by Laura Dralle

"My hope is that by sharing my sometimes cringe-worthy struggle to 
understand racism and racial tensions, I offer a fresh perspective on 
bias, stereotypes, manners, and tolerance. As I unpack my own 
long-held beliefs about colorblindness, being a good person, and 
wanting to help people of color,..." Debby Irving 

All Saint's Lutheran Church's Circle Conversation Group will be 
hosting a book study using Debby Irving's book, Waking Up 
White. This book study will begin on Monday, January 29th 
and continue Monday evenings through February 26th. We will 
meet via Zoom, 7:00-8:15pm. 

This book study is open to members of ASLC, Wales, Christ the 
King, Delafield and Our Saviors, Oconomowoc. Our intent is to 
extend and challenge understandings of how race effects how we all live out our lives.

Interested individuals can join our Monday conversations starting January 29th or contact 
Laura Dralle at ldralle5@yahoo.com.

Men‘s Breakfast
Submitted by Chuck Gallagher

The first Men’s Breakfast of the year was a great success! We had a lot of good food and good
conversation. 

Going forward we will meet on the 1st Saturday of the month at 9am, except for April and May.
On those months, we will meet on the third Saturday. All meetings will be at All Saints until the group
decides otherwise. 

To sign up as a breakfast host or to attend, please see the clipboard across from the office. Hosting
duties are to make coffee, and supply and cook the morning’s breakfast, which can be done at
church or made at home and brought to church. Feel free to reach out to some others to help! If you
love to cook, feel free to do whatever you like, but simple breakfasts are welcome too. If you can sign
up to attend in advance, it will help the host know how much food to make, but walk-ins are always
welcome. We would also like to have you invite a friend if you can!

Topics of the month can be suggested on the signup also so we don’t spend all morning talking
about the weather. 

https://www.debbyirving.com/the-book/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85050441046?pwd=M2tnMzhpTDRHbzkra3R4aWVVa0QvQT09#success
mailto:ldralle5@yahoo.com


                                                                  Cookie Walk 2024
                                                                            Submitted by Kathy Theis

                                                                                         If you or loved ones enjoy freshly baked cookies 
                                                                                         or bars, we have just the thing for you! The 
                                                                                         Human Concerns Team are sponsoring our 
                                                                                         3rd Annual Cookie W an on Sunday, 
                                                                                         February 11th following worship in the 
                                                                                         Gathering Room.  

                                                                                         Super Bowl Sunday is February 11th; cookies will 
                                                                                         be an excellent dessert choice for your 
                                                                                         Super Bowl gathering. Valentine’s Day is right
around the corner; a box of cookies is a perfect gift for a friend, co-worker or family member. Or
maybe you just have a sweet tooth! You will be able to select your own delicious box of cookies for
$8/dozen and $4/half dozen.  
                                                                                         
Boxes of various sizes along with tongs will be provided so you can create your custom box of
cookies. Last year, we had an amazing variety of goodies that all looked so scrumptious, it was hard
to choose! Tables will be set up in the Gathering Room so you can check out all the choices before
filling your box. Human Concerns Team members will be available to assist if needed.

If you are willing to bake cookies for this event, you can SIGN UP HERE or you can contact Kathy
Theis at kathleen.theis@gmail.com. 

Our sincere thanks to all who contribute baked goodies; of course we couldn’t do this without you.
And our thanks to all shoppers! All proceeds will be used to support various organizations such as
Hope Center, Lake Country Free Clinic, Hephatha, the Kettle Moraine Food Pantry and other worthy
organizations. 

Thank you!!  

The Outreach team is once again hosting a bake sale to coincide with the Stamping group event
at All Saints on February 17th. We are in need of any type of baked goods, cookies, breads,

brownies, bars and pies to name a few. Please sign up HERE. Drop-off is February 16th from 
4-6pm, or as early as possible Saturday morning. 

A big Thank You in advance for all of you wonderful bakers that are probably already signed up
for the Cookie Walk the Sunday before.

Your Outreach Team

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B44ADA72FA3FF2-47396260-cookie#/
mailto:kathleen.theis@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B44ADA72FA3FF2-47427351-bake#/


The Progressive Dinner Returns February 24th
Submitted by Rebecca Seevers

Like to cook? Like to eat? This is for you, in either case. We are looking for some folks interested in
hosting dinner at their house for up to six people, AND we would also like to know if you are
interested in attending as a guest!

We will have more information coming out in the next month or so, but save the date! If you want
only to attend and NOT cook a dinner at your house, your only obligation would be to bring a
dessert OR an appetizer. Everyone who wants to attend would meet somewhere for appetizers, then
move to a person's house where you will be hosted for dinner. After dinner, everyone reconvenes
again at church for dessert, and to discuss their evening with friends. Sounds fun, doesn't it?

There's no cost to attend this event...just come for the friendship and fellowship. We will be signing
people up using Sign Up Genius, or you can also let Rebecca know if you are interested! I for one, will
be cooking (and eating).

Click here to sign up.

Come and watch a great biblical video series with us in the
Gathering Room!

The Chosen brings the gospels to life on screen. You can
download a free app on your smart phone or smart TV, called

"The Chosen," if you miss a session in the Gathering Room.

We meet Thursdays at 1pm.

Volunteer for
Sunday Service

ASLC Calendar

ASLC Directory

Breeze App

Click here for more
information about the

Breeze App.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B44ADA72FA3FF2-46195494-progressive#/
https://aslcwales.org/calendar
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QM9wBwUNr1amg3vajxgFw-3ZpZwnEI6C/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/103ttgozONMmvtd8xGYtOS1dg-bEqeaei/view?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B44ADA72FA3FF2-46573458-2024#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B44ADA72FA3FF2-46573458-2024#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B44ADA72FA3FF2-46573458-2024#/
https://aslcwales.org/calendar
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QM9wBwUNr1amg3vajxgFw-3ZpZwnEI6C/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/103ttgozONMmvtd8xGYtOS1dg-bEqeaei/view?usp=sharing

